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AGENDA 

 

Call to Order  

Pledge of Allegiance 

Prayer:  Minister Irene Tidwell 

Reading and approval of the last minutes 

Old Business 

1. Water increases on July bills 

2. City Website 

3. Reminder to all continue to be safe during the pandemic 

4. Motion to adjourn 

New Business 

1. Road Construction 

2. City Website 

3. Baseball Park meeting 

4. Mrs. Lynn (talked about billboard placement) 

5. Recognition 

6. Motion to adjourn 

Refreshments will be served. 
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MINUTES 

Minutes were called to Order by Mayor Quarles. The Pledge of Allegiance was done in Unison. Prayer 

was given by Minister Irene Tidwell. The following people were present:  Mayor Quarles, Water 

Clerk/Recorder Patrice Evans, and Alisha Pearson, City Treasurer. Council Members present were:  Kathy 

Dillard, Johnny Kelly, Violene Muldrow and Irene Tidwell. Guest attending the meeting were: Coach 

Bobby Mullins, Linda Mullins and Nevada County Reporter, John Miller. 

After the minutes from the June meeting were read and one addition added by Mayor Quarles 

informing the Council that the City would have to have a bill pay source to allow customers to pay their 

bills online. He stated that more research and information is needed. Mayor Quarles then asked for a 

Motion to accept minutes as read. Kathy Dillard made a Motion to accept the Minutes. Johnny Kelly 

seconded the Motion. Motion carried. 

Old Business 

1. Road Construction: Mayor Quarles informed the Council that he has completed his research on 

the road construction. The roads will be covered with Asphalt Milling. The Road beside City Hall 

and Scenic Drive will be completed. It is 1.7 miles. It will take 23 loads which will cost $10,500. It 

will cost $5,750 to haul and spread the asphalt, which will be done by Edd Cross. The total 

project will cost $16,250. The County agreed to do the prepping of the roads. Council member 

Irene Tidwell asked the Mayor was it enough money to complete the project and he answered, 

“YES.” Mayor Quarles then asked for a Motion to proceed. Kathy Dillard made a Motion to 

proceed, Irene Tidwell seconded the Motion, Motion carried. 

2. City Website: Mayor Quarles informed the Council that the City Website can be accessed at 

cityofrosston.org. The Website will eventually include Advertisements, Community News, 

Resolutions and Ordinances adopted by the City. It will also include the City Budget and contact 

information for the City and Council Members. 

3. Baseball Park Meeting: Mayor Quarles stated that he met with the City attorney, Mary Godwin 

and Brandon Rhodes. Mayor Quarles and Brandon Rhodes are looking at options for the 

property other than baseball fields. Mayor Quarles stated that some of the people in the 

community would like to see more of a recreation area which could include a walking trail, 

playground equipment and a pavilion. 

4. Mrs. Mullins: Mayor Quarles informed the Council that Linda Mullins requested to be on the 

agenda. Mrs. Mullins requested permission from the City to install a billboard of the Nevada’s 

championship team on the property between the City Hall and the Fire Station. The project will 

be at no cost for the City. She informed the Council that fundraisers will fund the project. Mayor 

Quarles stated that’s a good idea. Mayor Quarles asked for a Motion to allow a billboard to be 

placed on City property. Kathy Dillard made a Motion to allow the billboard to be placed, Irene 

Tidwell seconded the Motion. Motion carried. 

5. Recognition: Mayor Quarles presented Coach Bobby Mullins a plaque from the City of Rosston 

in recognition of the Championship Title. Coach Mullins was also recognized for his leadership 
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and commitment to the community. Mullins was also given a gift certificate from Barr’s 

Junction. Coach Mullins thanks the City for support. He stated that he loved the community and 

the fact that the community looks out for each other. 

6. Motion to Adjourn: After the presentation to Coach Mullins, Mayor Quarles informed everyone 

that refreshments are available. Mayor Quarles then asked for a Motion to Adjourn. Johnny 

Kelly made a Motion to Adjourn, Kathy Dillard seconded the Motion. Motion carried. 


